
LONDON, February 10, 2016 /PRNewswire/ --

Royal Dutch Shell plc (the "Company") (NYSE:RDS.A)(NYSE:RDS.B) received notice on February 10, 2016 from Euleen Goh, a
Non-executive Director of the Company, that she today purchased 5,000 Royal Dutch Shell plc B shares at a price of £14.645
per share.

The transaction took place on the London Stock Exchange.

This notification relates to a transaction notified in accordance with DR 3.1.4 R(1)(a).

February 10, 2016

Mark Edwards
Deputy Company Secretary
Royal Dutch Shell plc
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